
Bull, W.L. November 4, 1898. 

W.L.Bul1 to James J. Hill. 

Harriman has again tried to negotiate 
with Coster and Mellen and is attempting to 
get a settlement of the Northern Pacific 
Road's dispute with [the Oregon Railway & 
Navigation Company] by compromise. 

General Correspondence by date. 


